
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                              Media Release No. 317 

Thursday, December 26, 2019, 8:14 P.M., CDT                                     

 
Sergeant Johnny Williams 
Public Information Officer 
(205) 254-1708 - Office 

 

Homicide Investigation 
 
The Birmingham Police Department reports that detectives are conducting a homicide 
investigation. The deceased was discovered on Thursday, December 26, 2019 at 
approximately 10:00 a.m.   
 
The deceased has been identified as: 

Adam Blake Warren, W/M, 36, of Trafford, Alabama. 
 
Officers from the East Precinct responded to a call from Airport Authority Security of a 
person lying on the side of the roadway in the 8900 block of 8th Court North. Upon arrival 
officers located a male subject lying on the side of the roadway unresponsive. Birmingham 
Fire and Rescue arrived with the Jefferson County Coroner and pronounced the victim 
deceased on the scene. Initially the investigation was unclassified, but further examination 
by the coroner and additional evidence gathered at the scene prompted detectives to 
classify the investigation as a homicide.   
 
Currently there are no motives or suspects in this investigation. 
 

If there is anyone who has information pertaining to the case, please contact the 

B.P.D. Homicide Unit @ 205-254-1764 or Crime Stoppers @ 205-254-7777.   
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